
From: Sally Taylor 
Sent: Sunday, 4 December 2016 5:29 PM 
To: AMOD 
Cc: Hugh Arjonilla 
Subject: AM2014/254 Airline Operations Award- ground Staff Award 2010 
 
Dear AMOD, 
 
Please note the following comments regarding the Summary of Submissions- Technical and Drafting 
Airline Operations – Ground Staff Award 2010 published on 30 November, 2016. 

 
1. Item 5 re Clause 7.2- the AMWU’s position is posted here however we made no submission 

regarding Clause 7.2. Our submission in reply relates to Item 6- Clause 7.3. 
 

2.    Item 23 re multiple shift allowances - the AMWU submission in reply referred to “17.1(a)” 
when the relevant reference is “17.6(a)” 

 
Regards 
 
Sally Taylor 
Research Coordinator 
Australian Manufacturing Workers' Union 
 


